
 
 
 

 

AGREEMENT BETWEEN THOMAS LEE LARSEN 
AND ANY PERSON, OFFICIAL OR OTHERWISE, 

GIVEN OR HAVING HAD MADE AVAILABLE TO THEM 
A COPY OF MY 

"MEDICAL ADVISORY/INFORMATION: STATEMENT OF FACTS" 
 
Your receiving or offer to receive a copy of my "Medical Advisory/ 

Information: Statement of Facts" (and in some cases, additional 
support documents) constitutes your agreement to familiarize yourself 
with and develop a full understanding of (its) (their) contents. By 
committing, or allowing anyone to commit, any listed misdeed or 
misbehavior, either directly or indirectly, accidentally or on 
purpose, you agree to accept responsibility and make available to me 
the name(s) of (the) (all) guilty culprit(s). You also agree to make 
(the) (these) name(s) available to community members and/or media 
representatives should the need arise. You will be aware of past 
penalties handed down on account of former perpetrators and will 
openly stand up and proclaim your full knowledge and understanding of 
my medical condition to the public in this limited regard in the 
future if and when the need arises. You agree to admit freely and 
openly your desire to still violate me even after knowing every 
intimate detail about my medical condition and the problems such 
conduct has caused in the past. By committing the misdeed(s) you 
further agree to not hide behind a facade of "I didn't know" if ever 
questioned by community residents and/or media representatives. You 
will not deny your role if any controversy arises that tends to show 
negligence on your part. You further agree to make this documentation 
available to any (and all) individual(s) likely to interact with me 
in any way. You further understand I consider myself a victim when 
any listed misdeed happens to me and the perpetrator(s) as (a) 
criminal(s) who get logged as such for future reference. (Remember: I 
keep a record of all committed misbehavior so a proper disposition 
can be made in the future!) 

 
DISCLAIMER:  None of my wording here or in any documentation supplied 
or offered to you in any way should be regarded as a threat of any 
kind. Rather, my wording is just advise on proper conduct that should 
be adhered to. References to past non-violent retaliations for 
misconduct should not automatically be construed to mean a threat is 
being made that retaliation will happen again later on should a 
misdeed be re-committed. Rather, prospective perpetrators are merely 
advised of my higher than average sensitivity to these mis-actions 
and are ardently advised to act cautiously and work within the 
framework of my well known and documented maladies. 


